
Good afternoon, 

Only two weeks in and it already seems like the Summer break never happened 
(Weather wise, not sure it did at all!). 

As we welcome new and returning students and parents/carers to 2024/25, the PTA are 
already back to it. The current committee met on Thursday 12 September to review 
23/24 and put together a plan of attack for 24/25. Meetings will be set with Mrs Langton 
and we are excited to start discussing our next fundraising goal. The next PTA meeting is 
set to be held at The Hawk and Berry on Thursday 24 October and is open to all those 
interested to see what we do. Joining us for a drink or two in no way signs you up to the 
PTA in any oQicial capacity but it would be great to see as many people as possible to 
oQer new perspectives. 

Thank you to all those who have signed up to be this years' class reps. We will be 
updating the website with your details and will be active on the Class Rep WhatsApp 
group soon enough! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

MARS PARENTS COFFEE MORNING - Friday 20 September 

A welcome morning tea will be held for all those parents/carers of the new Mars class, 
9.00am-10.00am, Friday 20 September. Tea, coQee and biscuits will be served, and 
there will be a second hand uniform stall. This will be a great opportunity for the parents 
and PTA to get to know each other and we expect lots of questions! Parents can simply 
head over to the hall after drop oQ in the morning.  

ANNUAL TRIVIA NIGHT - Saturday 12 October 

The inaugural trivia night last year was a MASSIVE success with everyone raving about 
the evening, and so we are very excited to keep this tradition alive. The recent school 
newsletter referred to the Trivia night being on the original date, however as per the 
change of date announcement that went out at the end of last year, and the PTA 
message that went out to class WhatsApp groups, Trivia Night is on SATURDAY 12 
OCTOBER, 7.00pm-11.00pm. Full details of the night and where/how to buy tickets will 
follow imminently, however please note the date and get your teams together! (Max six 
per team). This evening will also include a slimmed down PTA AGM (Details below). 

DUNORLAN FIREWORKS TICKETS - Saturday 2 November 

Tickets will be available to purchase through the PTA with a contribution going back to 
the school. Last year ticket sales resulted in £150 going into the kitty so every ticket 
counts! 



We hope to have the tickets available for the Trivia night however we will also be selling 
them out the front of the school at drop oQ during the last week of term so please 
spread the word. Full details regarding prices to follow. 

 

PTA AGM 

Notice is hereby given that the Annual General Meeting of St Peter’s CEP School PTA, 
charity number 1031496, will take place on Saturday 12 October 2024 at approx. 
9.00pm in the School Hall. 

The agenda will be as follows: 

1. Chair’s report (distributed before so questions only) 

2. Financial Report (distributed before so questions only) 

3. Election of Trustees for 2024-25 

4. Any Other Business 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to speak to any of the PTA committee or 
email pta@st-peters.kent.sch.uk. 

 

We look forward to another successful fundraising year and trust we can count on the 
continued support of the school community. 

 

StP's PTA 
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